
QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC 

There are 6 questions from members of the public.

1. From Mr Atkins to Councillor Gledhill

Can the Leader of the Council tell me if Council residents are liable for 
the upkeep and maintenance of the water tanks that are in their 
property?

2. From Mr Perrin to Councillor Gledhill

Councillor Gledhill, in a letter signed by you, dated 25 August 2017, 
you notify me, and other Council Tenants, that Thurrock Council has 
made the decision that from 2 October 2017 service charges will be 
introduced for those tenants receiving each service.  One of the four 
services you will be charging me for is an item titled “Grounds 
Maintenance” at £5.00 per week.  Councillor Gledhill can you please 
tell me what weekly “grounds maintenance” the Council will be carrying 
out on my premises which justifies such a charge?

3. From Mr Akhigbe to Councillor Gledhill

Which areas in my ward, Little Thurrock, have an PSPO in force, if any, 
and which such zones have CCTV for enforcement and are there any 
pending PSPOs for the area?

4. From Mr Kankiya to Councillor Gledhill

As a resident in South Chafford, one of the biggest issues facing 
residents in the area is the constant sound of the cruisers in the 
lakeside area which has a detrimental effect to residents living nearby. 
My question is what has happened to the PSPO that was meant to be 
in the area and would the council consider implementing speed 
restrictions to deter these cruisers from continuing to behave this way?

5. From Ms Towlson to Councillor B.Little

In light of a question on Low Emission Zones submitted to Full Council 
in September 2016, Can the Portfolio Holder for Transport make a full 
statement as what actions are being undertaken to reduce all forms of 
Pollution, including Pollution from Traffic?

6. From Mrs Imamzade to Councillor Gledhill 

In a street with 1 council owned, 1 private rented and 1 privately owned 
property how is it fair that a grass verge that is open to public use and 
spans the full length of all properties should suddenly become the 



responsibility of one tenant to pay for its up keep. How is that a fair and 
just charge?


